
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Our supplier for all Specialist Australian Rules Football Program uniforms is ISC, who supply 
uniforms to a large number of professional sporting organisations within the AFL, NRL and 
Netball space. www.iscsport.com. 
 
The quality, durability and range of the uniforms available is fantastic and we believe this will 
enhances the reputation of our students in the sporting arena. 
 
The Specialist Australian Rules Football Program Uniforms are available to all students in 
the Specialist Program.  As always, these uniforms do not replace the “normal” school 
uniform, but can be seen as an alternative.  Ideally, we would like them worn on games days 
and any excursion specific to the program. 
 
A link to the order form can be found on our website: Cecil Andrews AFL Academy - Cecil 
Andrews College 
 
To order uniforms you will need to do the following: 
 

1. Print and complete the order form. 
2. Complete payment. 

(The school will accept cash, cheque (made payable to Cecil Andrews College), 
EFTPOS / credit card or Direct Deposit.  We can also make up individual payment 
plans with the school’s Manager of Corporate Services). 
 

 There are uniforms in stock so if you have ordered a piece of uniform it can 
be picked up after payment however if it is not in stock, an order will be 
placed at the end of each term. 

 Orders will be placed prior to full payment, however, uniforms will not be 
given to students until the order has been paid in full. 

 Due to school policy no refunds will be available once order has been 
received. 
 

3. If uniform is not in stock return order form prior to completion of each term to the 
Health and Physical Education Department.  Orders will not be placed unless the 
order form is received.  

Uniforms will be distributed once received from the uniform supplier. 
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact the school on 9234 3400. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Kimberley Boulton 
Specialist AFL Program Coordinator 


